
Missing patient from Queen Mary
Hospital was found

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     Regarding a missing patient case yesterday, the spokesperson for Queen
Mary Hospital (QMH) today (September 17) made the following update
announcement:
 
     A 52-year-old female patient was found missing yesterday after using
QMH's Non-Emergency Ambulance Transfer Service. She was located by the Police
late last night. The patient was picked up by her family members to return
home.
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